LaSallesy

CORPORATE
OFFICE

685 Carnegie Drive, Suite 230
San Bernardino, CA 92408
FAX: 909-890-0575
909-890-0407
LaSalleMedical.com

CLINICS

FONTANA
17577 Arrow Boulevard
Fontana, CA 92335

909-823-4454
FAX: 909-823-6918

HESPERIA

16455 Main Street
Hesperia, CA 92345
760-947-2161

FAX: 760-947-3073

SAN BERNARDINO
565 N. M. Vernon Avenue
San Bernardino, CA 92411
909-884-9091

FAX: 909-383-7013

1505 W, 17th Street

San Bernardino, CA 92411
909-887-6494

FAX: 909-887-6043

November 12, 2012

Dear Valued LaSalle Medical Associates Provider:

This is a follow up to the letter that was issued on October 17, 2012, in terms
of our transition from MedPOINT Management to Network Medical Management.
The intent of this letter is to provide more details on the anticipated MSO transition.

Our December 1* transition date is on schedule and all meetings regarding the
transition have been successful.

Network Medical Management will have:

1) anew P.O. Box

2) new fax, phone

3) web portal, and a new Office Ally identification number for our providers to
utilize.

There will be a final letter issued to our provider network on November 20, 2012,
regarding descriptive details for training of the web portal as well as any new
numbers our providers will need to stay connected to our network. LaSalle remains
committed to keeping this transition of MSQO’s as seamless as possible to our
provider network and will continue to address any concerns our providers might have
regarding the transition. Please visit our website at
www.LasalleMedicalAssociates.com for any future updates. If you have any
questions, don’t hesitate to contact our Director of Network Development, Victor
Madero at (909) 380-8011 or our direct corporate phone number at (909) 890-0407.

In consideration of all our loyal providers, the process of changing MSO’s is
being treated more like a gradual evolution than an abrupt change. LaSalle will be
hosting physician dinners in each of the regions we do business in with you and look
forward to seeing all of you really soon. Further details from my office will be
forthcoming.

Once again: our sincere thanks to all of our network of providers for the
excellent care given to our patients.

Sincerely,

QatctH. Qolllafh miD

Albert H. Arteaga, M.D.
President and Chief Executive Officer
LaSalle Medical Associates



